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Dear Ms. Mattie Cohan,  
RE:  Comment on the “Restrictions on Legal Assistance to Aliens” published in the Federal Register/Vo. 72, No. 
148, on Thursday, August 2, 2007 
  
Many, many individuals and families from the Republic of the Marshall Islands have chosen Northwest Arkansas 
as their home (estimates range from 6,000 – 8,000). Through newspaper articles and face-to-face interaction, I 
have become aware of the many legal problems they face.  Thank you for giving individuals from the Republic of 
the Marshall Islands legal services.  
  
Sincerely,  
Dr. Grace Donoho 
Director of Education/Grants Administrator 
Jones Center for Families 


